
Dear Friends,

As I’m writing this in April, on a very 
chilly day, I’m getting excited about the 
summer and warmer weather. Thinking 
about baseball, camping, swimming, 
and hanging out with friends is a 
welcome thought as we start easing 
back into a more normal routine.

Over the years, we have continued to 
add more to our product line up. Many 
people don’t realize how many items 
we carry, but we truly hope to bring 
convenience and quality products to 
your family with our delivery service.

We’ve provided some quick and easy 
ideas to help you with your busy 
summer. Whether you're headed 
to your kids’ sports games, or for a 
weekend of camping, we have a lot of 
delicious items to grab and go.

Enjoy the sunshine and getting out into 
our beautiful state!

Take care,

Lafayette Elementary 
Redeems 9 Millionth 
Milk Cap 
Congratulations to Layfayette Elementary 
School for returning the 9 millionth milk 
cap in our Milk Caps for Mooola program!
The school's PTO will use their bonus check to help fund ongoing 
activities such as field trips, provide tutors for the students, and buy various supplies.

Lafayette Elementary was one of the first ten schools to join the program and has turned 
in over 98,000 caps so far, generating almost $5,000 for the school. Over 400 schools in 
the region participate in the Longmont Dairy Milk Caps for Mooola program. For more 
information, visit LongmontDairy.com/milk-caps-for-mooola.

Remember to drop off your Longmont Dairy bottle caps at a local participating school!




